
  
 

To the Senators for Madruga, Feroz and Kahraman, 

 

That you may be informed of current events, I am writing to 

notify you of an investigation being undertaken in Bramar. 

 

At the last Summit, the magistrates put a gang of League 

mountebanks on trial for crimes in League lands. This gang, 

calling themselves the Prosperous Beggars, revealed they had 

been hired by a Freeborn, one Guillmero i Marco i Riqueza. 

 

Guillmero’s location has been traced to Bramar and we believe 

we will soon have him detained for questioning. 

 

There is an upcoming conjunction that would enable the Portal 

to open at Bramar, which would enable Guillmero to be brought 

to Anvil for questioning. Whilst this investigation is being 

handled by the magistrates and militia, it does concern a 

Freeborn citizen, and so it was felt you should be appraised.  

 

We will notify you when Bramar conjunction will be. You may 

wish to liaise with the magistrates around ensuring the 

involvement of Freeborn militia at that time. 

 

Details of the raid against the Prosperous Beggars are 

obtainable from the magistrates, or from the Master of the Mint. 

 

In service to the Empire, 

 

Fernando i Vassa i Riqueza 

Imperial Civil Service, Feroz 

 


